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From 27. to 28 May 2011 the 3rd transnational meeting of the partner project EUROLOCAL
took place in Bari, Italy. The project develops a broad range of web resources on the issue of
Learning Cities and Regions, such as profiles of local learning initiatives, collections of
materials, stakeholder audits and training materials.
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http://www.eurolocal.info

